
 
Attendees  
Dr. James Joy, Chair 
Mrs. Monty Vest, Vice Chair 
Mrs. Venita Jones, Board Member  
Mr. Daxton Maze, Board Member 
Mr. Randy Sparkman, Board Member 
 
Dr. Dee Dee Jones, Superintendent 
 
 

The Hartselle City Board of Education convened on Monday, August 8, 2022, at 

6:00 p.m., at the Central Office for a work session. Dr. James Joy, Board Chairman, 

called the meeting to order, and declared that a quorum was present. All members were 

in attendance. Dr. Dee Dee Jones, Superintendent, served as Secretary to the Board. 

 Discussions included agenda items that will be included in the next meeting, an 

update on the tennis court project at Hartselle High School, updates on the Crestline 

Elementary construction project, administrator’s salaries, and Budget Hearing dates. 

The Budget Hearings will be held on August 30, 2022 (after the regular board meeting), 

and Mr. Colburn was going to confirm with the State Department that September 20, 

2022 would be an acceptable date for the second Budget Hearing. No action was taken. 

The work session was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
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